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£2.60 School Meals Menu                                                                              

Monday 17 January  

Pasta Bolognese 

Crust Baguette 

Chocolate/Orange Sponge & Custard  

Tuesday 18 January 

Fish Fingers 

Mashed Potato & Baked Beans 

Swiss Roll &  Custard 

Wednesday 19 January 

Chicken Curry 

Boiled Rice & Naan Bread 

Flakemeal Biscuit & Fruit 

Thursday 20 January 

Roast Turkey 

Roast Potatoes & Carrot/Parsnip  

Rice Pudding & Pears 

Friday 21 January 

Hot Dogs 

Chips & Peas 

Ice Cream & Fresh Fruit Salad 

 

Friday 4th February 

Break a Rule Day 

 

Saturday 5th February 

AQE/GL results day 

 

Monday 7th to Thurs-

day 10th February 

Parent Teacher  

Consultations  

 

Friday 11th February 

Last day of term 

 

IMPORTANT CHANGE TO PICK UP & DROP OFF ARRANGE-

MENTS FROM MONDAY 17 JANUARY 2022 

On Monday 17th January our Main Entrance will be shut as essential building 

work is carried out. This means that Primary Three and Primary Four should enter 

school via the Lower Front Gate. Staff will be on hand to help the children on to 

their classrooms. At pick up time these classes will also exit via the Lower Front 

Gate. We are expecting this work to last for 2 to 3 days and will let you know as 

soon as we can open the Main Entrance again. 

Many Thanks for your understanding! 

Exciting plans for a new sensory room in school agreed. 

This week in school we were visited in school by a design team to help 

plan a proposed sensory room for our school. 



After the success of last years event, Break a Rule 

Day is back! On February 4th we will be giving 

pupils the opportunity to break some schools 

rules! More information will follow on how you can 

turn the tables on the staff! 

Please can we remind parents that no dogs should 

be brought on to the school premises at any time, 

unless they are assistance dogs. It is school policy 

that dogs must remain off site and cannot enter the 

playground. Many Thanks! 

 

You will have been sent a com-

munication from the Minister for 

Education today stating the diffi-

culty schools are currently facing 

and you will also be aware of a 

letter the school sent this week 

discussing difficulty obtaining 

cover for absent staff. At times 

this week we have had over 1/3 

of our teaching staff absent and 

¼ of our overall staff unable to 

report for work. 

We have managed to keep all 

classes in school but appreciate 

the normal homework routines 

and communications between 

teacher and home may not 

have been in place. Can we 

take this opportunity to say thank 

you for your support and pa-

tience at this time.  


